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Please	be	sure	to	review	all	pre	and	post	care	instructions,	along	with	pricing	information	before	scheduling.	

	

	

Important!	
It	is	against	WI	state	law	for	anyone	under	the	age	of	18	to	receive	a	tattoo.		

Parental	consent	does	not	override	this	state	law;	therefore,	no	one	under	the	age	of	18	will	receive	microblading.	
	

Children	under	the	age	of	18	are	also	not	allowed	in	the	procedure	room	to	observe.	
	
	

Before	the	procedure:	

Jill	will	draw	your	eyebrows	on	before	doing	any	mircroblading.	The	client	agrees	to	the	size,	shape,	arch,	and	pigment	color	prior	to	
starting	any	procedure.	

If	 Jill	 feels	 as	 though	 you	 are	 not	 ready	 or	 comfortable	 enough	 to	 perform	 the	 procedure,	 she	 reserves	 the	 right	 to	 cancel	 your	
appointment.	This	is	in	your	best	interest,	as	she	wants	all	clients	to	feel	good	about	this	decision.	

Pricing	changes:	

Pricing	is	subject	to	change	if	you	have	had	work	done	by	another	technician	prior.	This	is	sometimes	considered	“corrective”	work	
based	on	the	current	condition	of	the	existing	eyebrow	tattoo.	Jill	reserves	the	right	to	refuse	working	over	an	existing	tattoo	if	she	
feels	it	needs	to	be	removed	in	order	for	microblading	to	be	effective.		

In	 some	 situations,	more	 than	one	 touch-up	may	be	necessary.	 If	 that	 is	 the	 case,	 you	will	 be	 charged	 for	 the	 additional	 service	
depending	upon	the	amount	of	work	needing	to	be	done.		

No	call/no	show	and	cancellations:	

Out	of	respect	for	other	clients,	if	you	are	more	than	15	minutes	late	for	your	appointment	you	will	be	asked	to	reschedule	and	you	
will	forfeit	your	deposit.		

Any	client	who	is	a	no	call/no	show	for	a	scheduled	appointment	will	forfeit	their	deposit	and	will	be	required	to	pay	for	any	future	
appointments	in	full.		

	


